Matlock Bath Holy Trinity CofE (VC) Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. Chris Layhe-Humphreys

email: info@matlockbath.derbyshire.sch.uk

Imagine, Believe, Achieve





24th November 2022

<u>Sleeping Beauty Pantomime – Buxton Opera House</u> - Monday 12th December 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

On Monday 12th December 2022, the whole school will be attending a Christmas Panto at Buxton Opera House to watch Sleeping Beauty. School will be paying for the trip. We will be leaving promptly in the morning, so we have plenty of time to travel (We cannot delay the coach unfortunately). The performance starts at 10am and children should be back in school in time for dinner.

Your child may bring a **small snack** with them as well as a drink of **water or squash**. Please can we ask that they do not bring large bags of popcorn or sweets (a small bag will be adequate) and no fizzy drinks as these will not be taken with us.

If you wish for your child/children to attend the Panto trip, please complete and return the form below by Friday 2nd December 2022.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the office.

Many thanks
Mr Layhe-Humphreys
Sleeping Beauty Pantomime – Buxton Opera House - Monday 12 th December 2022
I give permission for to attend the Pantomime on Monday 12 th December 2022
Signed
Print Name
Date

"Let us run the race before us and never give up" Hebrews 12.1